
                  BREAKING NEWS!! 

 

    

 

 

ALL STUDENTS EAT FREE EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY! 

McComb Local School is excited to announce that the USDA has 

extended free lunch and breakfast meals to ALL students AT NO 

COST through December 31, 2020 or until the federal funding 

runs out. This program is to give nutritious meals to students 

while minimizing potential coronavirus exposure. 

Additional items (2nd entrée, drinks, snacks, etc.) continue to be 

available for purchase to those students that apply. 

FREE AND REDUCED meal applications still need to be 

completed by those who qualify so you will continue to receive 

those benefits after the USDA waiver expires and regular meal 

status is re-instated. 

Contact the Food Service Supervisor, Steve Rider at 419-293-3979 

ext. 406 with any further questions you may have. 

 

 

 


